
Friday, 20 October 2017 

3/149 Hawkesbury Rd 

Westmead 2145 

 

Re: Westmead light rail terminus infrastructure 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

It is impossible to understand how removing our commercial building housing six well established 

professional businesses that are not directly in the path of the planned light rail line needs to be demolished 

simply to install an electricity box and driver’s bathroom is in any way good or acceptable planning.    

Surely engineers planning for this section of the light rail project considered locating the electricity supply 

where it would have the least impact.  How can any ‘reasonable’ assessment conclude that this 

determination would have the least impact on local properties. 

Imagine your dream of starting an enterprise from scratch, finding the perfect location, borrowing significant 

funds, engaging and keeping staff employed, working long hours growing the business over many years 

while having a family to clothe, educate and support? 

Do you realise how devastatingly upsetting this is for the owners, staff, their families and clients? 

After being told your property, business and your life plan will be altered forever do you think you or your 

partner would sleep well, that it would negatively affect your relationship, cause depression and difficulty 

finding happiness.  

Can you imagine how you would feel if this acquisition happened to you. 

It's not too late to review this poor planning decision and get experienced engineers to find a method to 

relocate this electric supply to a more suitable location to save these owners, their families and staff, worry, 

tremendous stress and an uncertain future. 

Kind regards, 

Andrew Fryc - Podiatrist 

Westmead Foot Clinic Podiatry 

Shop 3/149 Hawkesbury Rd 

Westmead 2145 

afryc54@optusnet.com.au  m: 0413 038243 

mailto:afryc54@optusnet.com.au

